Udenrigsudvalget (2. samling)
URU alm. del - Bilag 162
Offentligt

International Development Committee

7 Millbank London SW1P 3JA

Tel 020 7219 1223 Fax 020 7219 2891 Email indcom@parliament.uk Website www.parliament.uk/indcom

From Rt Hon Malcolm Bruce MP, Chairman

10 June 2008

Ms Gitte Seeberg MF

Chair of the Foreign Affairs Committee
Folketinget

Christiansborg _

DK-1240 Copenhagen K

DENMARK

Fan Mgf—(/&?

I am writing on behalf of my colleagues on the International Development
Committee to thank you and your colleagues for taking the time to meet us at
the Folketinget during our recent visit to Copenhagen.

The insights which you shared with us were extremely helpful and your
considered responses to our questions were appreciated by us all. Our
exchange on parliamentary oversight of development policy and on
Afghanistan were particularly interesting for us. | would be grateful if you
could pass on our thanks to those of your Committee colleagues who were also
able to attend the meeting.

Our time in Copenhagen was fascinating and we gathered a large volume of
information which we will feed into our inquiry on Co-ordination for Aid

Effectiveness. | hope that our Committees will be able to remain in contact
and exchange such ideas as often as gossible.
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Rt Hon Malcolm Bruce, MP
Chairman, International Development Committee
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